
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 
present the Newton Police Headquarters HVAC 

Improvements and Communications 
Infrastructure Project 

 

 

This is a $1M project to compliment the recent significant 

investments in the HVAC systems throughout Police 

Headquarters. This project is expected to start this Fall and be 

completed next year. The current communications system will 

be updated to a VOIP style system. 
 

For information please contact us at (617) 796-1600 
 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-
projects/ police-training-facility-and-hvac-projects   
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